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The PI Committee continues to make their presence available to the online community.    

 

Workshop plans have been cancelled at this time. 

 

Continue to support US VETS Waianae’s request for AA information.  

 

Just a reminder, we are available to conduct online or in-person presentations. Please send 

your request to pi@area17aa.org or visit our website at http://hawaiiarea17pi.org    

  

  

Trusted servant,  

Bill M.  

PI-SCC  
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